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We are excited to share the wonderful news about our recent participation in the Times 
Tables Rock Stars competition! The event began on Tuesday 14th November and ran until 
Thursday 16th November, bringing together schools from across England in a friendly online 
competition. 

We are proud to report that Gateways pupils showed exceptional dedication and team spirit. 
Out of 4,493 schools that took part, Gateways finished an amazing 778th. What an impressive 
achievement for our small school! 

A special thanks goes out to our wonderful maths teachers for supporting the competition. 

Thank you again for being part of this exciting journey and for continuing to support our 
efforts to make maths amazing at Gateways. 

 

Mr Michael Arnold  

 


